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CAMBOURNE Town COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

 
Council Meeting 6th October 2020 

 

LOCAL PLAN 
 

Responses published to the emerging Greater Cambridge Local Plan ‘First 
Conversation’ consultation and Call for Sites 
The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service, on behalf of Cambridge City 
Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council, has published all the responses 
submitted to the Greater Cambridge Local Plan ‘First Conversation’ consultation and 
Call for Sites, held earlier this year. You can find out more and read the responses.  
We have been holding several webinars to answer questions from Parish Councils, 
Residents Associations and the wider public on what this means for you. A video of 
the public webinar content can be viewed on the Council’s YouTube channels - the 
website above also links to this. If you have any questions, please read our 
Frequently Asked Questions  

 
South Cambs are not consulting on the sites at the moment as they are still working 
on the criteria that will be used to asses the sites, but it is worth looking at the impact 
and bear this in mind.  
Some of the sites impinge on the Country parks that are due to be adopted by the 
Wildlife Trust and Cambourne Town Council. It would be worth reviewing the 
documents regarding this and the context of the proposed sites so this can be fed 
into the Local Plan team. 
 
It is  
Recommended: that the Chairs group and appropriate Councillors assist the Town 
Clerk in making representations, as necessary prior to the launch of the consultation 
process. 
 

https://www.scambs.gov.uk/responses-published-to-the-emerging-local-plan-first-conversation/
http://www.greatercambridgeplanning.org/localplan
https://www.youtube.com/user/SouthCambsDC/
https://www.greatercambridgeplanning.org/emerging-plans-and-guidance/greater-cambridge-local-plan/frequently-asked-questions/

